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CEDAR CITY ARTS COUNCIL'S SUMMER ART WALK AND FINAL FRIDAY GALLERY STROLLS  

 
CEDAR CITY, UT: The Cedar City Arts Council is pleased to announce the 2nd Annual Cedar City Art 

Walk. This collaboration between artists, businesses, and galleries in the community will take place from June 

5 to August 28, 2015 during regular business hours. This year the Art Walk has 15 participating locations that 

are centralized into two areas: Downtown Main/Center Street and Southern Utah University. The Art Walk is 

free and everyone is encouraged to visit locations throughout the summer, and to attend the monthly Final 

Friday events. 

Final Fridays are gallery strolls that offer participants a chance to engage with local businesses and the 

work of talented visual artists from Utah. These events will take place June 26, July 31, and August 28, from 5 

to 8 pm. Featured artists at the locations will be there to mingle with visitors and demonstrate their art form. In 

addition to the array of visual arts, some of the locations will be holding receptions with food, drink, and 

performances from local musicians. The Final Fridays are deliberately scheduled right before the Utah 

Shakespeare Festival performances, allowing patrons to engage in a diverse, family-friendly arts and culture 

experience.  

Due to the exciting construction of the Beverley Taylor Sorenson Center for the Arts, a unique addition 

to this year’s Final Fridays will be an information booth at the Southern Utah University Alumni House. The 

Alumni House is located on Center Street across from the construction site and provides a great stopping point 

between the downtown and SUU Art Walk locations. At the booth, people can learn about the new center and 

see blueprints of the Southern Utah Museum of Art. Representatives from the museum will be present to 

answer questions, and there will be a chance to win several giveaways for those who stop by.  

With the Art Walk scheduled during the peak tourist season in Cedar City, we hope to generate 

excitement from the local community as well as summer visitors. All of the participating businesses and 

galleries are located in or near the downtown area and within walking distance to the Utah Shakespeare 

Festival. Additionally, several of the locations will be participating in Cedar City’s Unplugged children’s 

program, adding to the number of activities for families and visitors to partake in during the Art Walk.  



For more information about the Art Walk visit the Cedar City Arts Council’s website: 

www.cedarcityartscouncil.org. On the site’s “Public Art” page you can find updates, photos, a map, and a list of 

participating artists and locations. Celebrate our city’s arts and culture this summer by bringing your family and 

friends to the Art Walk; we hope to see you there! 

 

WHAT: 2015 Cedar City Art Walk 

WHO: Cedar City Arts Council 

WHEN:  June 5 to August 28 

WHERE: In or near downtown Cedar City, UT at participating Art Walk locations 

INFO: www.cedarcityartscoucil.org/ for more information.  

 

 

 
Projects and activities of the Cedar City Arts Council are supported in part by the Utah Division of Arts & 

Museums, the State of Utah, the National Endowment for the Arts, the Cedar City Recreation, Arts, & Parks 

Tax, and the Cedar City • Brian Head Tourism Bureau.  

  

 

 

 
  



 
 



 
 



 


